

As 2013 draws to a close the students, staff and teachers of GSSM want to thank you for your prayers and support during the past year. We are most grateful for your help and encouragement.



• Christmas 2013

Major Outreach in Ugandan Village involving GSSM Students

- Community Service
- Games, activities, Gospel presented
- Christmas dinner, program for 250 village residents
- Food Packs for poorest of poor families
- Kids Kits for neediest children

• January 2014

Barnabas Mwesiga, our African coordinator, along with GSSM students help follow-up village outreach, plant new sports ministry program and work with local church to disciple new believers.

• February 2014

Class of 2014 completes 18-month course.

March 2014

USA Student Evaluation Team travels to Uganda to administer oral and written exams and evaluate new sports ministry programs initiated and maintained by Global students.

• April 2014

Major Easter outreach involving class of 2015 students.

May 2014

Current GSSM students initiate sports ministry programs through their local church











• Summer 2014

World Cup of Soccer major outreach. *Potential to reach thousands for Christ* as GSSM students conduct soccer clinics, tournaments and host large screen showings of World Cup of Soccer matches being held in Brazil.

• July 2014

Registration for Class of 2016 Closes

Students from Malawi, Uganda, Kenya, Ghana, Fiji Islands, Pakistan, India, El Salvador, Congo, Sudan, Liberia, USA, & Germany are being considered. Limited number of carefully screened students will be accepted. Each student commits to starting a sports ministry program in their region.





again for

your prayers and generous support for GSSM. Your help providing scholarships and other needs for our students and staff is greatly appreciated and needed.

Most importantly **PRAY** for us as we equip, encourage and help our students go into the harvest fields of a world greatly in need of our Saviour. Thank you!

Have a blessed New Year!

Russ

Global School of Sports Ministry

P.O. Box 119 Monroe, VA 24574 (T)434.929.5015 (F) 434.929.6211

(E) rcarr@globalssm.org





